
 

 

 

April 25, 2024 

Tom Cole 

Chair, House Appropriations Committee 

H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member, House Appropriations Committee 

1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

I am requesting funding for the Infrastructure Connectivity Project in fiscal year 2025.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is The City of Georgetown Water Utility located at 808 

Martin Luther King Jr St. Georgetown, TX 78626. The funding would be used to increase water service 

reliability, fire flow capacity, and long-term infrastructure sustainability, benefiting approximately 59,000 

connections.  

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 33 U.S.C 

1381 et seq. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely, 

 

John R. Carter 

Member of Congress 


